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January 26th- Spring 
Classes Begin! 
By now, all students who wished to 
take classes this Spring Semester are 
registered and the scholarship fund has 
paid for classes.  Please do NOT DROP 
any classes without speaking to Lesley 
first.   
If you want to DROP a class without 
good cause (hardship, illness or death) 
you must pay back MSDE yourself in 
cash- no payment plans available. 
Please contact Lesley at her email 
address regarding anything with your 
schedule!! 
 
If you HAVE NOT Registered for 
Spring Classes, please do so ASAP. 
Payment for those who have registered 
is due on January 6th.  Lesley must pay 
at the Business Office on the day that 
she receives your account summary and 
registration paperwork. 

 
WINTERIM CLASSES End on Tuesday, 
January 19th. 
Please send your grades to Lesley as 
soon as you receive official notice. 
She includes these in her quarterly 
reports to MSDE! 
 
 

CCCPDF RENEWAL 
APPLICATIONS 

Please remember that all  
RENEWAL or TRANSFER APPLICATIONS ARE 
DUE TO The CCCPDF Coordinator BY 1 JUNE 

2022 

CREDENTIALING APPLICATIONS 
All Credentialing Renewal 

Applications  
Must be in to MSDE 30 days 

before they expire! 
Please make sure that you have 

all documentation included in the  
Renewal Packet 

As They Will Be Returned to You 
If Not Complete! 

 
 
 

 
New Applications are due to 

Lesley/CCCPDF COORDINATOR  by 
February 15th. 

 

 
 



 
FALL GRADES ARE DUE TO 

LESLEY! 

Please send a CRAB Copy of your 
grades to Lesley if you haven’t 
done so for the Fall 2021 
Semester.  Any courses that 
have an F grade must be retaken 
at your own expense!  Remember 
that D grades are not 
transferable for a BA/BS 
degree.  
If you have sent your grades, 
thanks! 
 

 

SPRING BREAK 
14-20 March 2022 
Sunday to Saturday 

No Classes 
What is WEB/CRAB and Why 

Do I Need It? 
 

CRAB (Chesapeake Registration and 
Beyond) 

Holds all of your student records. 
To Access WEB/CRAB, log in to 
MyCampus, and simply click the 
WEB/CRAB icon on the upper left 
hand side of the home page. 
 
When you are in WEB/CRAB, you can 

search for sections, use express 

registration, drop sections, view your 
class schedule and your academic 

(GPA’s grades) and financial accounts 
and profiles, and request needed 

forms.   
 

 
MAY GRADUATION 2022 

 
Students intending to graduate in 
May must complete a graduation 

application by March 1. 
There is no charge for this and the 

form is online on the website at  
www.chesapeake.edu 

 
 

 

 

NEW APPLICATIONS FOR THE 
CCCPDF GRANT 

 
PLEASE CONTACT LESLEY ASAP IF YOU 

ARE PLANNING TO APPLY TO THE 
CCCPDF SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM. 

ALL APPLICATIONS MUST BE VETTED 
AND SIGNED BY THE COORDINATOR 

LESLEY FALLON 
 

Lfallon@chesapeake.edu 
Or text or call  240-462-7302 
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